
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
Trolley Station Closures & Detours

8th Street Trolley Station and Civic Center Drive 
Sidewalk and Median Work in National City

Construction crews will begin work near the 8th Street Trolley Station as part of the Trolley Renewal 
project. There will be temporary lane closures on 8th Street to accommodate this work. Please drive 
safely through the construction zone.

Current work hours are: Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.

8th Street
n	 Current work includes improvements to the sidewalk, curb and gutter. This work requires a temporary closure of the 

eastbound lane through September 2012.

n	 The south sidewalk will be closed to pedestrian traffic September through December 2012.

n	 Improvements to the median will begin in October and should be completed by early November. This work requires 
a lane closure in both directions.

n	 Limited night and weekend work is anticipated.  

Civic Center Drive
n	 Major construction work at this site is now complete. 

n	 Minor, intermittent work is scheduled through December 2012 for installation of gates and signal cabinets.

Work on the 8th Street Trolley Station will begin in early 2013. Once completed in 2013, the 8th Street Trolley Station 
construction project will substantially improve the site with brand new areas for buses, new station platforms, next-
arrival electronic signs, shelters, track, switches, overhead electric wiring, and more. 

When all Blue and Orange Line projects are complete in 2015, new low-floor trolleys will operate on the entire 
MTS Trolley network, making trips faster, more comfortable, and more convenient for all passengers.

The Trolley Renewal Project is a joint effort with the San Diego Association of Governments and 
the San Diego Metropolitan Transit System. This work is part of a $720 million project to renew the entire 
MTS Trolley network. Work on the 8th Street Trolley Station will begin in early 2013.
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